[bookmark: _GoBack]Wishing Everyone a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! From your PTA Fundraising Committee.
We would like to say thank you for all your support throughout the year. So far this year from families at Grammar, we have received 25 donations totalling £1,065.  We have had a great response for our Race Night planned for March 11th, at the Ashvale on Great Western Road, and we look forward to selling you a few more tickets. [£15 a ticket which includes fish and chips] Please contact us for tickets on aberdeengrammarpta@outlook.com  
This academic year so far, we have donated £4,000 to the school to help pay for the new social areas for pupils, and £500 to the school Literacy Group.
Our next meeting will be on 22nd February 2017 in school, Room 114 , at 7.00pm. All welcome.
